
 

 

Cleveland, Thursday, January 6th, 2022 

RE: EIGHTY-EIGHTH WALES COVID-19 UPDATE 

Dear Residents, Employees and Family Members, 

There have been no changes in the pending results.  

UNIT NEGATIVE POSITIVE 
PENDING RESULTS 

Manning/Shaw 2 22 5 2 
Shaw 1 1 0 0 
Central 2 9 0 
Norton 3 29 0 1 
Norton 2 31 0 0 

 

Residents and employees scheduled for the mass Covid-19 testing is planned for Saturday, 
January 8th. Testing on 25 employees will begin at 9:15 AM followed by Norton 2, Manning/Shaw 
1, Manning/Shaw 2 and the two residents who tested negative for Covid on Central.  

Central: The nine residents who tested positive for Covid-19 are no longer isolated in their 
rooms. The two residents who are do not have Covid-19 are isolated in their rooms to protect them 
from the virus.  

We will continue to provide you with regular updates and will promptly notify you of any changes. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with questions or concerns (my coordinates are listed below). 
You can also visit our website for updates: www.waleshome.ca/all-the-news. 

Regards, 

 

 

Brendalee Piironen  

Executive Director 

bpiironen@waleshome.ca  

819-826-3266 extension 247   

cell: (819) 570-5587 
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